W. H. HUDSON
1126 MERCANTILE SECURITIES BUILDING i
DALLAS 1, TEXAS

December 11, 1963

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Attention: Mr, Emory Arnold
Re: No. 3 Fairfield

14-27N-13W
San Juan County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

Per your letter of December 5, 1963, we enclose the original
and three copies of Form C-104, Request for (0il) - (Gas)
Allowable, for the above-captioned well. We inadvertently

sent the original submittal of this form to the Santa Fe office.

We are unfamiliar with your request for a deviation tabulation,

inasmuch as this well was drilled at a standard location, under

a standard permit, and deviation did not exceed 5 degrees. We

would appreciate your further advice regarding this matter.
Very truly yours,

W. H. HUDSON
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